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United Potteries Saigon 

No. 2, 8th Street Song Than 1 

Industrial Park, Di An Townlet, Di An 

District, Binh Duong Province, Vietnam 

 United Potteries Group started in beginning ’80s in 
Thailand, when its Founder, Axel Eutebach, a self 
made-man entrepreneur, seized the benefit of 
introducing Asian ceramics to Western market, by 
container business. 

 At beginning ’90, when the Vietnamese government 
allowed foreign entrepreneurs to establish companies 
in the country, United Potteries Saigon was the very 
1st German investment in Vietnam, 

 We were operating United Potteries Vinh Long 
(producing Terracotta), United Potteries Binh Duc 
(producing Stoneware) and United Potteries Saigon 
(logistic center for Quality Control, Packing and 
Exporting).  To fulfill big volume orders we are also 
directly controlling the major local subcontractors. 

 Growing every year, we have reached the current 
turnover of 5 mil USD for over 1,000 cntr, employing 
directly and through our subcontractors over 300 
workers. 

 Production at two sites with 15,000 square meter per 
each. 

 Peak Season from November to February 

 Production Lead time approximately 60 days 

 Our range of products is designed for: 

 DIY chains looking direct producer prices, for the 
supplier able to fulfill audit requests for social and 
environmental compliances, with strict delivery time 

 Single garden centers interested to combine several 
articles in the mixed pallets. 

 Furniture importers and retailers where the top 
design ad quality stands the most. 

 We are most of all grateful to our customers, whom 
gave us their trust and their orders, through the years. 

 In Germany: OBI, Rewe, Toom Baumarkt, Sagaflor, 
Dehner… and over 300 single garden centers 

 In rest of Europe: Baumax, Unopiu, B&Q,  ASDA, 
independent importers and retailers 

 In USA: Crate & Barrel, Front gate, Target, 
Interlude … 


